
LETTER FROM THE EDITOR    
 

The American Criminal Law Review  is proud to present the “Women’s Rights in 

the Criminal  Justice  System”  Symposium  Issue.  The  idea  for  this  Symposium 

arose out of the #MeToo movement, which has provoked legal and political discus-

sions over the role of gender in every part of the workplace, from the boardroom to 

the factory floor. Unfortunately, the intersection between criminal law and wom- 
en’s rights has not received the same degree of attention. This topic has a broad 

reach—speakers at the Symposium discussed its implications for a variety of indi-

viduals  in  the criminal  justice  system:  the  cisgender,  transgender,  and  gender- 

queer; the impoverished; mothers; CEOs; police officers; and everyone in between. 

Drawing from these presentations, this Issue contains articles on women and sen-

tencing, the impacts of the Prison Rape Elimination Act, the trans panic defense, 

“revenge  porn” laws,  and  what  it  means  to  be  both  a  feminist  and  a criminal 

defense lawyer in today’s climate. It is our hope that the contributions in this Issue 

will bring long-overlooked concerns about women’s rights in the criminal justice 

system to the fore and provide a foundation for professors, practitioners, and poli- 
cymakers to initiate reform. 

We would like to thank all of our authors, but particularly those who presented  
at this past year’s Symposium: Judge Nancy Gertner and Professors Cynthia Lee, 

Abbe Smith, and Brenda Smith. The editorial board and staff of Volume 57 would 

also like  to  extend  a special  thank  you  to  Monica  Attia,  Senior  Symposium 

Editor; Mary McCullough, Symposium Editor; and Ryan Shymansky, Editor-in- 

Chief of Volume 56, for making this Symposium possible. 

Sincerely,  
Abbe R. Dembowitz 

Editor-in-Chief, Volume 57 
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